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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 
Re: SCAM ALERT – FAKE CENTRAL VIOLATIONS BUREAU WEBSITE 
 
The U.S. District Court for the Northern District of Alabama was alerted to a fraudulent website 
created by an unauthorized third party that imitates the Central Violations Bureau’s (CVB) 
official site.  The fake website is strikingly similar to the official CVB site and is designed to 
mislead users to collect sensitive personal or financial information under false pretenses. 
 
The only official website for paying a U.S. District Court Violation Notice is 
www.cvb.uscourts.gov.  If you intend to pay a ticket online, please verify the web address 
carefully and report any suspicious activity to the CVB at (800) 827-2982 or 
info@cvb.uscourts.gov.  Alternatively, you may pay a ticket over the phone by calling the CVB 
at the same number or by mail with a check or money order, including the following information 
with your payment: the CVB Location Code, the Violation Number, and the Payment Amount. 
 
The Administrative Office of the U.S. Courts is actively working with the proper authorities and 
cybersecurity teams to have the fraudulent site removed. 
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